
Association of Milwaukee County Attorneys 

 

To: Charteisha Carson-Clark- Employee Relations Director 

From: Nidhi Kashyap 

Re: 2021 Wage Offer 

Dear Ms. Carson-Clark: 

 

The ACMA membership has voted to accept the county’s proposal dated September 2, 
2021.  Thank you for your time and attention. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nidhi Kashyap 

ACMA President 
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